
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 17th MAY 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were 6W 99.1%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.4%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.1% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 99.1% 

4B 98.2% 

4CM 97.3% 

2J 95.8% 

3D 95.5% 

1B 95.0% 

5M 94.0% 

6S 94.0% 

1A 93.8% 

2B 93.8% 

RC 92.9% 

3P 92.7% 

5G 86.3% 

RM 79.9% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

    BUCKDEN HOUSE 
RESIDENTIAL 

Next week from Monday the 20th to Wednesday 

the 22nd some of our Y5 Children will be going on 

the residential visit to Buckden House. The 

children will have a fabulous time being 

independent and engaging in some exciting 

adventurous activities as well as socialising with 

friends on an evening. We will keep in touch with 

parents of the children visiting via text messages. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – Y6 SATS Tests 

Monday 20th –  Weds 22nd May – Y5 Buckden House Residential 

Wednesday 22nd May – Burley Oaks visit to School to meet Y4 

Thursday 23rd May – Y4 Practise Mock Multiplication Check 

Thursday 23rd May 5.30pm – Final Gala Meeting prior to event 

Friday 24th May – School closes for Spring Bank Half Term 

Monday 3rd June  - School Opens 

 

 

 

 

Karate Sessions                                

Many thanks to all the parents who came last 

week to sign up for the GI garment ready for this 

weeks Karate class. The sessions will commence 

3.15pm to 4.15pm on Friday the 17th May. We ask 

all monies are sent into school by Friday morning 

9.00am. The sessions cost £5. Please put the 

money in an envelope with your child’s name on. 

Please note sessions will not take part over the 

summer holidays but will resume in September.   

 

                                                                                               

          
SUPERSTARs OF THE WEEK!  

Dahlia Burns, Abubakr Hussain, Musa Esmail & 

Lida Kamran from 1A for Amazing Writing                              

Well Done!!    

 

 

EID BAZAAR 

 
On Wednesday the 12th June 3pm - 4.30pm we will 

be holding an Eid Bazaar in school. Each year 

group will run a stall to raise money for their 

classes. Parents are welcome to run a stall too. 

Please contact the office to book a table for the 

hall. The Parents group will be selling food and 

drinks. We look forward to celebrating this special 

time with lots of fantastic activities. We will be 

discussing opportunities for fund raising at the 

next coffee morning meeting. 
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